From: Mohd Al Humaidi [mailto:m.alhumaidi@mtt.gov.bh]
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2017 15:50

Subject: Important Notice - ala aexi

Importance: High

(Important Notice - sl ataxd)
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The Ports and Maritime Affairs at Ministry of Transportation and
Telecommunications would like to inform you that all Bahrain Ports and territorial
waters will remain suspended for marine navigation from and to State of Qatar
effective from 6th June 2017.

Best regards il cadsl A
Mohammed Alhameedi gl -‘:5
Acting Director, Port Operations el 22
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and Technical Services

Tel: 17337936
Fax: 17359558
P.0. Box 75315 Hidd, Kingdom Of Bahrain
¢

g w S SO S

www.mtt.gov.bh



